

September 3, 2020

Dear Shareholders and Friends of Limoneira,

As a result of COVID-19 and our inability to assemble currently we have made the disappointing decision to cancel our Director's Field Day which was supposed to be held on September 29th in the Limoneira Park. We look forward to reporting our Q3 earnings and providing an update on our business next Tuesday, September 9th, following the close of the stock market that day. For details on our earnings release and our earnings call please go the Investor section of our website at www.limoneira.com.

We anxiously await the end of the pandemic and the opportunity to assemble again and hope to reconvene a Director's Field Day with all of you again in the future. Until then, please stay safe and healthy.

Thank you for your ongoing support of Limoneira.

Sincerely,

Gordon E. Kimball

Chairman of the Board

Mardan E. Kirkall

Harold S. Edwards

President & CEO